
Bonjour Tout le monde,  
  

Important Notice – Thursday December 8, 
2022 

Please be advised that the scalehouse in 
Bathurst will be closing at 3PM on Thursday.  Please ensure that 
all producers are advised.  

  
  
  
  

Merci,  
  
  
J.D. Woods, RPF 
Co-Products & Private Wood Purchases Manager 
Interfor Corporation 
c: 506.625.9655 
 


